STATE OF CALIFORNIA EDMUND G. BROWN JR., Governor
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

505 VAN NESS AVENUE
SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94102-3298

July 14, 2011

Jeremy Califano
Project Manager
Southern California Edison

2244 Walnut Grove Avenue
Rosemead, CA 91770

RE: Triton Substation Project — Notice to Proceed #1 with telecommunications work at MEER buildings

Dear Mr. Califano,

Southern California Edison (SCE) has requested authorization from the California Public Utilities
Commission (CPUC) to commence construction within the Mechanical and Electrical Equipment Rooms
(MEER) at Auld, Valley, Pauba, Moraga, Stadler and Pechanga Substations for the Triton Substation
Project. Construction will include minor upgrades to existing telecommunications equipment in the
MEERs.

The Triton Substation Project was evaluated in accordance with the California Environmental Quality Act
and a Certification of Public Convenience and Necessity (CPCN) was granted by the CPUC on
September 24, 2010 (Decision 10-09-025). NTP #1 is granted by CPUC for the proposed
construction activities based on the following factors:

e SCE will comply with all Applicant Proposed Measures (APMs) and Mitigation Measures included in
the Mitigation Monitoring Plan for the project. Special attention will be given to these measures:

e The work consists of telecommunications workers accessing the established substations
to perform upgrades. No off road or ground disturbing activity can take place.

e For future construction work where ground disturbing activity may occur, SCE will need
to provide more information in regards to mitigation monitoring measure MM-Haz 2.

e All relevant mitigation measures associated with subtransmission construction work will
be implemented.

e SCE’s Triton Project Regulatory Compliance Plan (RCP) has been finalized and shall be maintained
at the construction site.

e Copies of all required permits will be submitted to the CPUC.

e The conditions noted below shall be met by SCE and its contractors:
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Copies of all relevant permits, compliance plans (i.e. MMCRP, SWPPP, etc.), and this Notice to
Proceed shall be available on-site for the duration of construction activities. Copies of permits
shall be provided to the CPUC upon request.

All crew personnel shall be appropriately trained on environmental issues, including requirements
of the MMCRP, prior to starting work on the right-of-way. A log shall be maintained on-site
with the names of all crew personnel trained and made available to the CPUC upon request.

All project mitigation measures, compliance plans, and permit conditions shall be implemented
during construction activities. Some measures are on-going/time-sensitive requirements and shall
be implemented prior to and during construction where applicable.

No movement or staging of construction vehicles or equipment shall be allowed outside of the
approved workspace areas. If additional temporary workspace areas or access routes, or changes
to construction technique or mitigation implementation to a lesser level are required, a Variance
Request shall be submitted to the CPUC for review and approval.

If construction debris or spills enter into environmentally sensitive areas, the jurisdictional agency
and the CPUC shall be notified immediately.

Sincerely,
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Eric Chiang
CPUC Environmental Project Manager

cc: Milissa Marona, SCE RP&A
Karen Ladd, E&E



